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Silicon Storage Technology, Inc.  

 
Aug 15th, 2008 

EOL Number:  D0270003              
Subject:      End Of life Notification Letter 
Products:   <SST27SF512-70-3C-PGE device > 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
SST has recently decided to phase out the < SST27SF512-70-3C-PGE device > with the replacement of 
SST27SF512-70-3C-NHE or SST27SF512-70-3C-WHE.  

 
We recommend that all SST27SF512-70-3C-PGE customers change their designs to use 
SST27SF512-70-3C-NHE or SST27SF512-70-3C-WHE.  
 

Discontinued part  Replacement part 

 SST27SF512-70-3C-PGE  
SST27SF512-70-3C-NHE 
 SST27SF512-70-3C-WHE 

 

1. After <Feb. 28th,2009>, no new orders will be taken.  All customers who need to issue end of life 
purchase orders are encouraged to do so as soon as possible. 

2. Before <Aug. 31st ,2009>, SST will continue to ship existing inventory of the old product against 
all backlog.   

3. From <Feb. 28th,2009> until < Aug. 31st ,2009>, Distribution and international stocking reps will 
continue to sell existing inventory, until inventory is depleted. 

4. All new orders for this device are non-cancelable. 
5. Any new orders for Pb part will follow the last time buy dates detailed in PSN #D0PB0001 (End of 

Life for lead-based packaged products), and are non-cancelable. 
6. For lead times on both the outgoing and replacement products, please contact your local sales 

representative 
 
If you have any questions, or if this EOL plan presents significant difficulties for your business, 
please feel free to contact me at 86-21-50800328 or email me schen@sst.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
<Steve Chen> 
<Product Marketing Section Manager> 


